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Love to bake 
Linda and Sarah have recently been enjoying spending time in the kitchen and putting 
their baking skills to good use. They both whipped up some homemade cookies, all of 
which were baked to perfection and bursting with chocolate chips. Not forgetting Matt 
who had a great time decorating his delicious and very beautiful heart-shaped biscuits.
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Beautiful nails
Linda and Sarah love getting manicures and enjoy discovering all of the latest nail art 
and polish colours available each time they visit their favourite beauty salons in Haverhill. 
During their nail appointments, Linda decided to capture the cool magic of winter with a 
shimmery shade of blue and Sarah embraced a cute love heart nail look.

Hair trial day
With the masquerade ball just one week away, Molly and Sarah booked themselves in 
for a hair trial at a local salon to enable them to find the perfect look for the big event. 
They showed the hairstylists pictures of different styles they liked and, after getting some 
professional advice, had the opportunity to try out the looks they had in mind. Both Molly 
and Sarah were thrilled with the results and couldn’t wait to show us their new hairdos.
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Great pancakes
We decided to whip up some pancakes, all served warm and with a selection of our 
favourite toppings. Nothing beats starting the day with a stack of pancake happiness, 
and you can trust us when we say they tasted great.
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Sarah’s new dressing table 
Sarah was super excited when her new dressing table arrived, and is delighted to now 
have a personal space to get ready and a spot to store her essential items. Not only is 
Sarah’s dressing table a practical option but it also pairs well with her existing furniture and 
adds a touch of style to her bedroom. 

Masquerade ball
It’s not every day we get invited to a glamourous event full of mystery and style. So, when 
we were asked to attend the Thrive Hub’s masquerade ball to help them raise funds for 
a new minibus, we were first in line to grab our tickets and support such a great cause. 
On the night, we put on our masks and best outfits and had a great time partying on the 
dance floor and mingling with the other masked guests. We also entered the raffle, and 
both Emma and Sarah won a bottle of wine and some chocolates. 
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Route 66
We love heading into town and indulging in some traditional American food at our local 
diner, Route 66. It’s a quirky restaurant offering retro vibes and classic comfort food, 
making it the perfect place for us to all get together for a meal after a busy day.  
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Shopping for Vange Place

Drag bingo

After Vange Place’s makeover in January, Emma and Molly decided it would be nice to 
purchase some decorative items, such as vases, table pieces and wall art to bring life into 
some of the newly painted rooms. They had a long chat about what to purchase, then 
went shopping and had fun choosing eye-catching accessories that add a touch of style 
and personality throughout the house. 

Emma, Molly and Sarah love a girls’ night out, and it came as no surprise when they 
signed up to attend the Thrive Hub’s drag bingo night. They had the best time getting 
ready and choosing their outfits before an evening of entertainment, which included 
bingo, games and singalongs.
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Matt’s cookies
Matt enjoys spending time in the kitchen creating all sorts of dishes, but his cooking skills 
don’t end with making meals for breakfast, lunch and dinner. He also loves to bake and 
recently made some delicious cookies with a little bit of help from support worker Amy.   

Sarah’s shopping spree
Sarah decided it was time to update her wardrobe and some of her home essentials 
during her weekly shopping trip at the supermarket. Whilst browsing the aisles, she spotted 
lots of great bargains and new items to buy, including a pretty crockery set, oven gloves, 
an electric whisk and some new comfy clothes. Sarah thoroughly enjoyed her shopping 
spree, and it’s safe to say that she is delighted with all of her purchases.
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Thrive celebration evening

Mother’s Day

The Thrive Hub in Haverhill invited us to join them for an evening of celebration. It was 
a memorable event, which included a BBQ and hog roast, fabulous party band, fun 
disco and an award ceremony. We all had the best time partying the night away and 
celebrating the achievements of individuals and groups over the past year.   

Tom wanted to remind his mum how special she is to him, and so he made arrangements 
to visit her at home to enable them to celebrate Mother’s Day together. He took along a 
card and the most beautiful bunch of flowers he could find to raise lots of smiles and show 
her how much he cares.
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• Fancy dress party

• Punting in Cambridge

• Linda’s birthday and much more!

Here is a list of events that will appear 
in our next newsletter:
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